
	

Dear MSOL Parents and Guardians,  

 

Per the Florida Department of Education, All MSOL students are required to come on campus for all FSA 
testing. The FSA ELA Writing Assessment is scheduled to be administered at RBSMS on the following days:  

6th grade will be testing Monday, April 5th at 8:30 a.m. 

7th grade will be testing Monday, April 12th at 8:30 a.m.  

8th grade will be testing Monday, April 19th at 8:30 a.m.  

 Please drop your MSOL student off by 8:30 a.m. on the appropriate grade level testing day. MSOL students 
will be assigned to either the cafeteria or the multi-purpose room in the gymnasium. Please drop your child off 
near their testing location. The students will receive their testing location on Monday, March 29th from their 
1st period teacher. It is important that all 7th grade and 8th grade MSOL students who have a school-assigned 
computer need to bring it with them when coming to campus for testing.  

Students will be testing until approximately 11:30 a.m. so please plan on picking your child up in front of our 
gymnasium at that time. Some students have a specific accommodation of extended time. If your child has 
extended time on their 504 or IEP, we will allow that student to contact you when they finish with their test if 
they go past 11:30 a.m. You may want to send your child with a lunch in case they go past their 11:30 time 
frame.   

In addition to the FSA Writing assessment our students will also participate in the final MAPs assessment 
throughout the month of April.  Students' attendance will be crucial for the months of April and May as our 
teachers and students are preparing and participating in end of the year FSA, MAPs, and district final 
assessments. We will continue to support our district’s health and safety procedures during our testing 
sessions. 

Stay tuned for the May testing schedule for FSA Reading/Math, Science, EOCs (Civics, Algebra) and District 
Finals. If you have any other questions related to this test administration, you may contact our Administrator 
in charge of testing, Mrs. Mitchell, at dcopelan@pasco.k12.fl.us  

Sincerely, 

 

Shae Davis, Principal 

 

 


